From: Jan Kahdeman

To: Mary Gourley

Subject: Ban new gas stations

Date: Sunday, April 03, 2022 5:59:26 PM
Hi,

I’'m a 39-yr sebastopol resident urging the city council to vote to ban new gas stations here. Is ‘t if just common
sense? We have plenty of them for our current cars and the future does not include oil and internal combustion
engines. Please hear me as a constituent and do what i think you already understand—no new gas stations here in
sebastopol!

Thank you,
Jan Kahdeman
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